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Re: Petition 24-05 Adjustment to Attorney Assessment for Public Interest Legal 
Services Funding 

Dear Chief Justice Ziegler and Associate Justices of the Supreme Court: 

I am writing in support of Petition 24-05 to increase the Public Interest Legal 
Services Fund (PILSF) assessment. I am a member of the Wisconsin Equal Justice Fund 
Board of Directors and an attorney practicing in Madison, Wisconsin. I joined the WEJF 
board because I believe that increasing access to civil legal aid is vital to the stabilization 
and dignity of our communities. This petition is an important step in that direction, and I 
urge you to adopt Petition 24-05 to increase the PILSF assessment. 

Thank you for providing the opportunity to comment on this proposed rule. 

Sincerely, 

Kira E. Loehr 
Partner, Perkins Coie LLP 
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